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Basically, you are looking to find a market that spends money, find what 
they are buying and figure out how to sell them more of it. 

"How to" information sells best. Some of the places you can go to 
research whether or not a market exists for your idea or chosen niche 
are:

1) Amazon.com Bestseller List

This is the largest bookstore online, so it is the best place to begin. 
Start your keyword search here: http://www.amazon.com/bestsellers  From 
here you can navigate to the following tabs:

• Top Rated
• Hot New Releases
• Movers and Shakers
• Most Gifted
• Most Wished For

Another thing to try is an Advanced Search. 

For your first search, type the words “How to” into the Keywords box and 
select sort results by “Bestselling.” For Subject you can either select 
your niche topic, nonfiction or something close and then hit the 
"Search" button.

For your search, type the words “How to” into the Keywords box and 
select Sort Results by "Bestselling." For Subject you can either select 

http://www.amazon.com/gp/bestsellers%20


your niche topic, nonfiction or something close and then hit the 
"Search" button.

Some of the returned results will be irrelevant, but most will be good 
ideas for "how to" info products -- just the type you want to create!

2) Ebay Marketplace

You can begin at eBay Pulse. First, you'll see the top ten Popular 
Searches. The key thing to remember here is that these are searches 
being performed by customers with cash in hand. 

Scroll down the page a bit and you'll see the most watched items. These 
are items that searchers have tagged, but not yet bid on. So there is 
some interest here. 

Now click on the link at the very bottom of the page that says "See more 
eBay Pulse Categories..." and a new page will open up... Here is the 
real pay dirt. You can browse ALL the categories for top searches and 
brainstorm ideas for information products that would service these 
customers.

There are two other great pages to check out on eBay for product ideas 
and idea popularity checks. The first is their Most Popular Products 
page and the second is really cool. It is Seller Central. And on it you 
will find all kinds of information, arranged by category.

http://pages.ebay.com/sellercentral/sellbycategory.html
http://product-index.ebay.com/best_selling_1.html
http://product-index.ebay.com/best_selling_1.html
http://pulse.ebay.com/


This screenshot only shows a handful of the categories, but you can see 
all the information available to you in each category.  I have gone 
ahead and clicked on the “In Demand” link in the Health and Beauty 
category, so let’s see what this turns up. 

From this screen capture you can see immediately what products are the 
most popular and what folks are most interested in when it comes to 
Health and Beauty. So… if you are planning on creating a product in this 
genre, you would do well to focus on one of these topics.

3) Clickbank Marketplace

Go to http://www.clickbank.com/marketplace and you will see the product 
categories on the left  hand side of the page. 

http://www.clickbank.com/marketplace%20


Click on a Main Category and then drill down until you get to the one 
you are interested in. 
For instance, if you wanted to research the "Weight Loss" niche, you 
would begin with 'Health & Fitness' and then click on 'Diets & Weight 
Loss.'

You can see here that the diet and weight loss search returns a listing 
of 462 products. The reason you want to study them is to find out what 
others are selling in your market. What is the over-riding theme? What 
is the price range that most of the products fall into?

Yes, the market is competitive, but this is a GOOD THING. You know that 
folks in this market are responsive, that they are buyers, not just 
browsers.

So… all you have to do is create better products. Find a new angle or 
sub niche that isn't being catered to. Innovate. Improve on what is 
already selling in your market. And do a better job marketing your site 
and your products. 



4) Mike's Most Searched Keywords:

Lists the top 500 keywords in 48 hours or  365 days. Go here for a quick 
look.

5) Use Google.com

Go to www.Google.com and type your keyword or phrase into the search 
box.

Are there lots of sponsored links on the right hand side and at the top 
of the page? If so, then you know that advertisers are spending money 
and they wouldn’t be spending their money if folks weren’t buying.

6) Quantcast.com

OK. Let’s say, just for fun, you want to do something that no one has 
ever done before. You’ve have been struggling to lose weight all your 
life, so you think you know a thing or two about dieting and you’ve 
decided want to build a site telling others how to lose weight. Novel 
idea, right? No one has ever thought of this before!

I’m kidding, of course. This is one of the most competitive niches out 
there. But does that mean that YOU cannot join in the fray? I don’t see 
why not, especially if you go about it right. In this instance, you are 
not going to worry about whether or not your niche is going to have a 
large enough or hungry enough mob (literally). What you might be more 
concerned about is how you are going to stake your claim to a piece of 
the hugely competitive ‘weight loss’ niche pie.

http://www.Google.com/
http://www.mikes-marketing-tools.com/keywords/


For this we are going to use a stealth market research tool called 
Quantcast.com, but we will begin by typing the word “weight loss” into 
Google.com. When you do, this is what you come up with the results page 
below (next page):

So, I am going to select Successful Weight Loss: Top 10 Tips on What 
Works and Why. Because that is the first non sponsor link that comes up 
with a real website behind it: www.thedietchannel.com 

Now I am going to go to: Quantcast.com and when I get there I am going 
to paste the www.thedietchannel.com URL into the Find reports space. And 
hit GO.

And what do you think is going to happen?

I’ll tell you what. It is going to do ALL your market research for you 
in one fell swoop!

Below is just a section of the first page of results, but from it right 
away, we can tell that the MARKET IS HOT! ‘Course we already knew that. 

http://www.thedietchannel.com/
http://www.Quantcast.com/
http://www.thedietchannel.com/
http://www.Quantcast.com/


But take a look at some of those numbers above. 60,636, 150,420, 92,228, 
315,556, 229,509. How would you like to reach that many folks with your 
niche business by this time next year?

It is ENTIRELY POSSIBLE, even probable. That is what internet marketing 
is all about. The whole world is your marketplace. 



BUT… it isn’t just going to drop into your lap. You have to do a few 
things to get the kind of numbers that these sites have. 

You can’t just put up a site – no matter how great it is – then kick off 
your shoes and settle back in your easy chair waiting for folks to 
discover you. Because… there are too many other guys out there hustling, 
playing it smart, doing all the right things. You simply cannot afford 
not to be one of them.

If you are going to become a true entrepreneur – a true empire builder. 
You are going to have to know how to get your site(s) to the TOP of the 
heap, regardless of which niche you target. You are going to have to 
know how to DOMINATE YOUR NICHE.

And one of the keys to doing so is to know all there is to know about 
your primary competition. This is where Quantcast.com can be your best 
friend and ally. Not only does it supply you with the numbers and 
ranking for each of your competitor’s sites, but take a look at this.

This is a full breakdown of the demographics of the market for 
TheDietChannel.com. Why you might be interested in this is because you 
are targeting a very similar market. Well, right here, in a nutshell, 
you can see who your market will primarily be comprised of. And if you 
click on the links for ANY of the 20 related sites, you will get a 
similar demographic breakdown.

http://www.quantcast.com/


Here is the Summary for TheDietChannel.com. Take a look at ALL the 
information you get – and this is just for one site. You can go back to 
the first page and click on every site there and get the same 
information, tailored to each individual site, of course.

Better still, if you look above on the right hand side, you will see a 
listing of sites with related and similar audiences. All of these sites 
are hyperlinked and, if you click on them, you will get their profiles 
as well! More Market Research handed to you on a silver platter!

7) Go Shopping

Shopping.com maintains a great consumer demand index. This gives an 
overview of the search habits of millions of weekly shopping searches, 
so you can get a grasp of emerging trends, as well as seeing what 
products are the most popular.

8) Browse Bestselling Magazines – Online 

Magazines live or die by their advertising dollars. That means that any 
time you see a successful magazine, there are people spending money in 
that niche. They are buying from the companies advertising in that 
magazine. Otherwise, the companies would cut that magazine out of their 
marketing campaign. But you don't have to worry about that. You can reap 
the rewards of their research, and you don't even have to leave home to 
do it!

http://shopping.com/top_searches


Simply click here and you will find ALL the top Magazines organized and 
presented to you by category. You can then click on each of the 
individual covers and browse through the past 12 months worth of issues. 
Check out all the headlines, subheads and features. These are the hot 
topics that you want to focus on.

What Are The Hottest Categories of Products?

If you want to play it safe and stick with the tried and true, here are 
the classic topics that always do well in Internet sales. Of course, you 
have to bear in mind that the broader the niche, the stiffer the 
competition, so you have to be prepared to find a new angle or approach.

• Beauty 

• Health and Fitness 

• Travel and Tourism 
• Finance 
• Business 

http://www.zinio.com/home?ns=usa


http://www.wowcontentclub.com/

